

Cancell Road, London, SW9 6HN Tel: 020 7735 1343

Fax: 020 77355262

Email: admin@christchurchschool.cc

Dear Parents/Guardians,

A LETTER FOR PARENTS WITH PUPILS IN YEARS 4, 5 & 6 RE: WALKING HOME ALONE AT THE END OF THE SCHOOL DAY

Children are unable to walk home unsupervised, unless written permission from a Parent or Guardian has been received. This is to keep the children safe and to enable us to know exactly how they are getting home.

If you choose to let their child travel to/from school independently, then we ask you to assess the risks associated with the school route and your own child's confidence.

If you wish allow your child to walk home alone, please sign below and leave your contact number. Children will ONLY be able to walk home alone once this has been received.

Once children have left the school premises they are your responsibility.

As a school, we do not recommend older children take home their siblings in KS1.

Thank you for your co-operation,

Jayne Mitchell

Executive Headteacher	
Child's Name:	Class:
Please indicate below if your child will be collecting a younger sibling	
Sibling's name:	Class:

Please read carefully before signing:

I give permission for my child (named above) to walk home alone after school.

I can confirm that I have spoken to my child about how to walk home safely and I accept full responsibility once my child has left the school gates.

Parent's Signature:	Contact Number:







A Church of England Primary School

Senior Leaders: Ms. Jade Gallacher & Mr. Jody Tranter

Chair of Governors: Mr. Day Macaskill